

Happy Holidays!

A huge thank you to all our employees and customers for being so generous this holiday season! Wishing you a wonderful New Year filled with Joy, Happiness and Prosperity.



Employees volunteering at Newtown Youth & Family Services Holiday Festival



Toys for Tots Collection



Ringing the bell for The Salvation Army

Give yourself a gift this season.

Get started on your financial plan today. You'll have the assurance of knowing that you'll work directly with experienced, highly trained professionals capable of simplifying even the most complex financial planning needs. We'll invest the time needed to assess everything from your current situation to your future goals. Skillfully balancing risk and reward, and employing sound asset allocation strategies*, we can create a strong foundation upon which financial futures are built.

To arrange for an appointment with Newtown Investment Solutions, stop by any

of our branches or contact one of our investment professionals today at 203.426.4440 ext. 3148.



*Asset allocation is a method of managing risk. It does not assure a profit or the avoidance of loss.

Investment and insurance products and services are offered through INFINEX INVESTMENTS, INC. Member FINRA/SIPC. Newtown Investment Solutions is a trade name of Newtown Savings Bank. Infinex and the bank are not affiliated. Products and services made available through Infinex are not insured by the FDIC or any other agency of the United States and are not deposits or obligations of nor guaranteed by any bank or bank affiliate. These products are subject to investment risk, including the possible loss of value.

Employee News



Tom D'Agostino Receives United Way Hometown Hero Award

Our very own Tom D'Agostino was presented with the Hometown Hero award for Newtown at the 5th Annual United Way Hometown Heroes Benefit on December 1st in Danbury. The United Way of Western Connecticut recognized individuals, agencies and youth at the event who have made a difference across the area. The winners were selected based on several criteria including achievement, action, commitment, impact and initiative.

Read More



Carl Josephson



Marc Massimino

New Employee Welcome

Carl Josephson has joined the Bank as Senior Vice President, Retail Lending, and will be responsible for all aspects of the Loan Origination and Loan Servicing departments. Mr. Josephson has over 30 years of experience in the mortgage industry. A member of the Connecticut Mortgage Bankers Association, he serves as Treasurer of the Dave Blitz Memorial Foundation, and lives in Wallingford with his wife Laura.

Marc Massimino has joined the Marketing team as Vice President, Product Marketing and Development Manager. Mr. Massimino has over 20 years of Bank Marketing experience and graduated from Sacred Heart University with a Bachelor's degree in Business Administration and Marketing. His community activities include teaching Junior Achievement in local schools. Marc lives with his wife, Susan, and their three children in Trumbull.

"We welcome Carl and Marc to the Newtown Savings Bank team," said President & CEO Ken Weinstein. "Both of these gentlemen have a broad range of experience and technical depth that will be invaluable to the Bank and our customers."

Newtown Savings Bank NSBonline.com Member FDIC



Equal Housing Lender
This is an advertisement

Manage Subscriptions/Unsubscribe

This email was sent by: **Newtown Savings Bank**39 Main St Newtown, CT, 06470-2134, US

203.426.2563 NMLS: 411347 Copyright 2018 Newtown Savings Bank All Rights Reserved Main Office: 39 Main Street Newtown, CT 06470